
EVENING AND WEEKEND APPOINTMENTS 

Appointments are now available most evenings and weekends at The Oxford Centre, West 
Farm Avenue, Longbenton, NE12 8LT. 

This new service is provided in partnership with other GP practices within our North-West 
locality. This means you may not be seen by a Lane End Surgery GP but it will be a GP from 
another local practice. 

The appointments will be particularly useful to patients who find it difficult to attend during 
normal working hours. 

 The GP will need access to your medical records and consent to share information will be 
needed before the appointment can be booked. 

 As patients will not usually be seen by a Lane End GP these appointments are not suitable 
for patients who are currently being seen for an on-going problem.    

 Appointments are all booked in advance. Please telephone the practice on 0191 2665246 
and we will see what evening and weekend appointments are available.  

 


